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Our 

birthday 

girl this 

week is: 

Elizabeth Cox   7 February 

Therefore, my dear brothers and sisters, stand firm. Let 

nothing move you. Always give yourselves fully to the 

work of the Lord, because you know that your labour in 

the Lord is not in vain.  



MAKING A DIFFERENCE 

IN THE LIVES OF OTHERS 

Relatives/friends of Sisters:-  

Marguerita’s brother, Pat; 

Eily May’s brother, Tade, 
 and her sister, Mary Philomena White; 

Kay Doran’s niece-in-law, Kerry, 
 and her nephew, Kieran Fitzpatrick; 

East Holme Nurse, June; 

Carmel Comerford’s sister, Clare; 

Marcella Roe’s sister, Eileen; 

Noeleen Bermingham; 

Eithne’s nephew, Bernard Donoghue; 

Francine’s sister, Rita; 

Vy’s brother, Joseph Tran The Day; 

Marian Langan’s niece, Laura Fitzpatrick, 
now receiving palliative care; 

Maria, Paschal Somers’ wife; 

Anne Hammersley’s great, great nephew, 

Max, diagnosed with brittle bone disease. 

Thank You 

 Please pray for Sr Martin Joseph, who is due to be admitted to hospital for tests on 

Wednesday 8th February.  In particular, we pray for courage for Martin, as one of the 

tests carries significant risk.   

 Continue also to uphold Sr Anne in prayer regarding her health situation. 

Both Anne and Martin Joseph are very grateful for everyone’s prayers. 
 

 Sr Marian's niece, Laura Fitzpatrick, is now receiving palliative care.  Please pray for her 

husband Luke, her parents Dorothy and Des and for all the family. 

Sr Dominic Savio would like to thank those Sisters who 

responded to her survey on 2020, 2021 and 2022.   

She would now be very grateful to those Sisters, especially in 

Elmleigh and Marino, who have still not responded to her 

request for information by the end of January, to reply as soon as 

possible.  MANY THANKS! 

Sr Dominic Savio CP Archivist 



St Brigid's Feast and the first 

day of Spring has been 

celebrated, and eager 

gardeners (John Vianney & 

Miriam) are 'turning' the soil in 

Marino! 

The  first Le Chéile Conference since the pandemic 

took place in Mullingar on February 2nd and 3rd. 

Today, February 6th, is the first public holiday being held in 

Ireland in honour of St Brigid.  You will notice that the Le Chéile 

logo is in the shape of the St Brigid's Cross and the lines signify 

keys to learning and the search for truth. 

Members of the religious congregations involved in the Trust, 

as well as school principals and board members, attend this 

conference.  What is unique about Le Chéile is that two pupils from every school are also 

invited.  They have separate workshops etc and also prepare a prayer ritual in which we all 

take part.  The names of the founders of all 

the congregations are chanted individually 

by a pupil, as a litany, and all respond, for 

example  -  ‘Elizabeth Prout - lover of the 

poor:  pray for us'.  This acknowledges the 

identity of each congregation and 

appreciates our togetherness.  'Le Chéile 

means togetherness.    (Máire) 

A few of us attended the recent Le Chéile 

Trust Conference.   

The photograph shows Sisters Clare and 

Anne with Joe Leonard, Principal of Cross 

and Passion College, Kilcullen and Maree 

O’Rourke, Principal of Maryfield College. 


